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Good afternoon,

On Friday, January 24, the Arts and Humanities 1 Subcommittee of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a new course proposal for CLLC 3191.

The Subcommittee unanimously approved the request with five recommendations:

a) Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the Center provide additional detail about what types of activities will constitute the
Intercultural Development Plan so that students can have a better idea of how much time they will need to spend on this assignment (syllabus p.
10).

b) Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the Center consider inverting the percentages of the final grade that are assigned to the
Intercultural Development Inventory and the Intercultural Development Plan, as it seems that the latter will require more work by students.

¢) Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the Center rectify the discrepancies in the syllabus regarding the percentage of
coursework that is online vs. in person. On p. 3 of the syllabus, the course is described as being both 40% online and 46% online.

d) Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the Center use the most recent version of the Diversity Statement (syllabus, p. 14-15),
which was updated in AU 24 with additional protected categories. The updated statement can be found in an easy-to-copy/paste format on the
Arts and Sciences Curriculum and Assessment Services website.

e) Recommendation: The Subcommittee recommends that the Center use the most recent version of the Student Life Disability Services Statement
(syllabus, pg. 16), which was updated in August 2024. The updated statement can be found in an easy-to-copy/paste format on the Arts and
Sciences Curriculum and Assessment Services website.

As a reminder, recommendations (in italics above) should be implemented when the course is next taught. CLLC 3191 will continue through the approval
process to OAA.

Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Subcommittee, please feel free to contact Laura Podalsky (faculty Chair of the A&H 1
Subcommittee; cc’'d on this e-mail), or me.

Best,

Rachel



0 THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY

Rachel Steele, MA
(Pronouns: she/her/hers / Honorific: Ms.)
Program Manager, Office of Curriculum and Assessment

College of Arts and Sciences

306 Dulles Hall 230 Annie and John Glenn Ave. Columbus, OH 43210
(614) 292-7226

Member, University Conduct Board

Graduate Student, History of Art

STOP AAPI HATE
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| acknowledge that the land that The Ohio State University occupies is the ancestral and contemporary territory of the Shawnee, Potawatomi,
Delaware, Miami, Peoria, Seneca, Wyandotte, Ojibwe and Cherokee peoples. Specifically, the university resides on land ceded in the 1795
Treaty of Greeneville and the forced removal of tribes through the Indian Removal Act of 1830. | honor the resiliency of these tribal nations
and recognize the historical contexts that has and continues to affect the Indigenous peoples of this land.




